
 

 

22nd April 2025 
 
Re: Car Parking and Travel Support 
 

Dear Dixons Broadgreen Families, 

I hope this letter finds you well and that your whole family have been able to enjoy some important time together over our Easter 
holiday break. We are delighted to welcome back our community on Tuesday 22nd April, and look forward to seeing 100% of our 
students come through the gates on time, in full correct uniform, ready to get back to learning – especially our Year 11 who are weeks 
from their GCSE exams beginning! 

As part of our commitment to ensuring a safe and respectful environment for our students, staff, and the wider community, we are 
reaching out to seek your support and cooperation regarding travel to and from school, the use of our parking facilities, and 
consideration for our neighbours. 

Our school values of 'Hard Work', 'Have Integrity', and 'Be Fair' guide us in all our actions. We believe that by working together, we can 
create a positive and safe environment for everyone. Here are some important points we would like you to consider: 

Reduce Car Usage: Whenever possible and safe to do so, please reduce the number of cars coming to school. Consider car sharing, 
using public transport, or picking up and dropping off students at more convenient and accessible locations. 

Use the Car Park: When picking up and dropping off at school, always drive into the school car park. Please do not stop in the yellow 
box junction by the pedestrian gate. 

Follow the Car Park Route: When entering the car park, go through the gates and turn left to loop around parked cars. This will make 
the drop-off closer to the school entrance and reduce the number of people walking through traffic. 

Two-Lane System: Operate a two-lane system in the car park. One row is for waiting and parking, while the second row allows cars to 
travel around the car park to the exit gate. It is acceptable to block in parked cars at peak times. We are aiming to add additional road 
markings to support this.  

Avoid Parking on Nearby Roads: Never park on Heliers Road or Withnell Road or Withnell Close. Always use the school car park. 

Exit Safely: Never attempt to turn around on either of the two roads leading to the school gates. Enter the car park via the gate on 
Heliers Road and leave via the exit gate onto Withnell Road, leading to Broadgreen Road. 

Lastly, please support the consistent message we give students, which embodies our value of having integrity, by speaking to and 
expecting that your children conduct themselves safely and appropriately when travelling to and from school – from our gates to your 
home’s doors. We see behaviour in our uniform as a direct reflection of us all because we are one community and team. This is just 
like when our sports teams represent us in their match kits. Any poor conduct reflects on us all, and like any strong team, team players 
hold each other accountable for their conduct. 

Your cooperation in following these guidelines is greatly appreciated. By doing so, we can ensure the safety of our students, maintain 
good relationships with our neighbours, and uphold the values that our school stands for. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact us at info@dixonsba.com. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr A Samy 
Principal 
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